
March 12, 2012 

Dear Mr. Niemi: 

I am writing in regard to my current position as the junior varsity volleyball 
coach. I have enjoyed this job very much and it is with great reluctance that 
I must resign from this position. 

We will be having our seventh child on June 25, and since the season begins 
just a month and a half later, it will be too difficult for me to care for a 
newborn and to effectively do my job as a high school coach. 

I am grateful for the opportunities I have had to coach the female athletes 
of Becker. The athletic department is moving in a positive direction and if it 
would work out in the future for me to be able to serve again as a volleyball 
coach in some capacity, I would be open to considering that option. 

Thank you for investing in me as I sought to invest in the lives of these young 
people. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Salvevold 

763-262-0670 


